
















From: John Jacquez
To: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne
Cc: Verlyn Miller
Subject: RE: H11-D062 (St. Peter and Paul Church)
Date: Monday, May 04, 2015 3:59:03 PM

Jeanne,

The total volume to the pond is Basin B-1 = 0.249 AF (from our drainage calculations) and A-1 = 16437 cf = 0.38
 AF (from Drainage Master Plan by Kevin Georges and Associates, engineers stamp dated July 25, 2000). Thus the
 total volume = 0.626 AF.  This volume is contained at an elevation of approximately 5098.50 based on the pond
 rating table shown on sheet C-100.

Thanks for your assistance on this project and look forward to working with you on future projects.

Thanks John

Best Regards,
John Jacquez
Project Manager
Miller Engineering Consultants
3500 Comanche NE, Bldg. F
Albuquerque, NM 87107
Phone: 505-888-7500
Fax: 505-888-3800

-----Original Message-----
From: John Jacquez
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:19 PM
To: 'Wolfenbarger, Jeanne'
Cc: 'Verlynn Miller'
Subject: RE: H11-D062 (St. Peter and Paul Church)

Thanks Jeanne.

Best Regards,
John Jacquez
Project Manager
Miller Engineering Consultants
3500 Comanche NE, Bldg. F
Albuquerque, NM 87107
Phone: 505-888-7500
Fax: 505-888-3800

-----Original Message-----
From: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne [mailto:jwolfenbarger@cabq.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 4:18 PM
To: John Jacquez
Subject: H11-D062 (St. Peter and Paul Church)

John,

See attached comment letter for grading and drainage.

Jeanne
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